UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

November 3, 1975
Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Blackwell, Daniels, Desiderio, Ellis, Fink,
Flickinger, Goldberg, Hart, Kovnat, MacPherson,
Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood Occhialino,
Parnall, Ragsdale, Reynoso, Romero, Simson,
Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden, Walker; Students
Hollander, Laurence, and representatives from
MALSA : :

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart, and attention was
given to the following:

[

Minuteé of the meetings of October 6 and 20, 1975, were
approved.

Professor Ellis distributed the Report of the Ad Hoc
Committee on MALSA Admission Demands; Jaime Chaves, spokesman
for MALSA, requested immediate faculty action and that the
more detailed proposal be distributed to the faculty. The

faculty voted to postpone major discussion until a special
meeting could be held on Monday, November 10. Notice and
agenda for this open meeting will be posted.

Professor Ellis spoke briefly on each of the demands.

Professor Fiickinger moved that the present form of the
Juris Doctor diploma be discontinued and that the one
issued prior to 1975 be the official law school diploma.
Motion carried unanimously.

Motion to support the Dean's recommendations regarding
plans for the building addition carried.

Professor Utton recognized the Dean's fifth year in the
decanal position.

Upon recommendation of the Appointments Committee, motion

to reserve one faculty position for visiting members carried.
Faculty voted to table the decision to allot any additional
position to the Clinical program.

Meeting adjourned.
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REPORT OF AD HOC COMMITTEE ON MALSA ADMISSION DEMANDS

After discussion, the Committee passed the following motions:

1. That the faculty adopt as a goal for the law school that
50% of the next year's class be Chicano.

2. That the faculty instruct the Admissions Committee to
give substantial weight to the recommendations of MALSA
on individual Chicano applicants.

3. That one or more students be put on the Admissions Com-
mittee as voting members.

4. That the Law School hire more Chicano employees at all
levels.

5. That a new position be created for a minority student
associate dean who would also carry a one-half teaching
load. 1In selecting this faculty member MALSA, among
other groups, be consulted.



